
Types and Prices of Booth

Type：Luxury Booth
Size：9m²
Price：$3800
Include: a negotiating desk, a
round table, five chairs, a 5A
power socket, two daylight
lamps, carpet, the painting
and design of the pictures for
posters of booth（You can ask
organizing committee for
design requirements） , booth
height:3m；

Type：Corner Luxury Booth
Size：9m²
Price：$3800
Include: a negotiating desk, a
round table, five chairs, a 5A
power socket, two daylight
lamps, carpet, the painting and
design of the pictures for
posters of booth（You can ask
organizing committee for
design requirements） , booth
height:3m；



Type：Corner Luxury Booth
Size：18m²
Price：$7600
Include:two negotiating desks,
two round tables, ten chairs,
two 5A power socket, four
daylight lamps, carpet, the
painting and design of the
pictures for posters of booth
（ You can ask organizing
committee for design
requirements ） , booth
height:3m；

Type:Corner standard Booth
Size：18m²
Price：$7000
Include: Lintel plate company
name, two negotiating desks,
four chairs, two 5A power
socket, four daylight lamps,
carpet, booth height:2.5m；



Type：Standard Booth
Size：9m²
Price：$3500

Include: Lintel plate company
name, a negotiating desk, two
chairs, a 5A power socket, two
daylight lamps,carpet,booth
height:2.5m；

Type：Corner Standard Booth
Size：9m²
Price：$3500

Include: Lintel plate company
name, a negotiating desk, two
chairs, a 5A power socket, two
daylight lamps, carpet, booth
height:2.5m；

Type：Space
Size：over 36m²
Price：$350/m²

Set up by yourself, without
equipment and furniture.


